
 

 

May 29, 2019 

  

Ms. Kirsten Walli,  

Board Secretary  

Ontario Energy Board  

P.O. Box 2319  

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  

Toronto ON  

M4P 1E4  
 

Post-2020 Natural Gas Demand Side Management Framework (EB-2019-0003) 

 

Dear Ms. Walli,  

 

Per the Board's May 21, 2019 letter announcing the commencement of the consultation 

process for the post-2020 DSM Framework (EB-2019-0003), this letter serves to confirm 

the Office of the Auditor Generals (OAGO’s) interest in participating in this consultation 

process as an observer. The OAGO intends to attend the Phase 1 Stakeholder meeting on 

June 13, 2019 in person, and does not request eligibility for cost awards in this proceeding.  

 

Further communications should be sent to the attention of:  

 

Mike Parkes 

Audit Manager 

Office of the Auditor General of Ontario 

Phone: (647) 222-4893 

Fax: 416-327-9862 

1530 - 20 Dundas Street West, Toronto, Ontario M5G 2C2   

http://www.auditor.on.ca/ 

mike.parkes@auditor.on.ca 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mike Parkes, Audit Manager  

 

Cc: Josh Wasylyk 
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